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It's time to return our state to a common sense approach to timber harvesting. For far 

too long, radical environmentalism has hindered sustainable timber harvesting and 

has led to an overgrowth of fuels that have made for massive wildfire conflagrations 

that have destroyed entire communities. In addition to the former, communities that 

depend on timber revenue have been adversely affected, leading to job losses and 

the loss of funding for vital services. Therefore, I strongly support the passage of this 

bill that's a win win for our state and our citizens. 


